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Parking near the school 
Following a number of enquiries from concerned parents, I am writing to ask you to be extra careful of where 

you park when dropping your child at school.  We would encourage all parents to walk their child to school if 

possible.  

Haphazard parking around the schools makes journeys to school more dangerous for children. 

If you need to use the car, please park well away from the school entrance and NEVER on the zigzag lines or 

near a junction.  

We advise: 

 Do not block driveways of local residents. This effects them being able to go about their daily lives. 

 Cars should NEVER be parked on the pavement. 

 Walk with your child to and from school and show them how to cross the road safely. 

 If you have to drive your child to and from school, park well away from the school entrance and 

NEVER on the zigzag markings. 

 Please consider other children who are walking to school.  Always look out for them. 

 Do not use the staff car park from dropping off or picking up children. Blue Badge users only. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Regards 

 

 

Miss Hurst 

Head Teacher 


